
Redacted
From:
Sent: 7/18/2014 8:05:55 PM

Haine, Steven K. (steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov)
Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECiPlENTS/CN=LRDD);^eda

To:
Cc:

Redacted

Bee:
Subject: SED Fact Finding of Gas Distribution Control Center - Requested Information

«...» «...»

Steve,

Per your request from your fact finding meeting today on PG&E's Gas 

Distribution Control Center, attached are two files providing the 

monthly breakdown of control room staff hiring for 2014 and a 

monthly breakdown of expenses for MWC FG for 2014. Both files 

show data YTD and projected through the end of 2014.

Note for the expenses shown for MWC FG in the 2nd attachment, 
PG&E shows the GDCC personnel expenses in Rows 5-8 (discussed in 

the GRC PD), and other miscellaneous expenses in Rows 12-13 (not 
explicitly discussed in the GRC PD and not disputed).

Redacted know if you need anything further.Please let me or

Regards,
Redacted

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Gas Operations | Codes & Standards - Regulatory Filing Support

6111 Bollinger Canyon Road, Room 4250B (MC BR1Y4A)

San Ramon, CA 94583
Redacted
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